
Dear Editor

Greetings!

Thank for accepting our article for minor revision, we have included all the suggestions given by

the reviewer. Please let us know if anything is regarding the same.

Thank you very much

Dr.Durairaj Sekar

It is interesting to identify a new miR-802-5p and discuss its involvement in Type-2 Diabetes

Mellitus, worth to find more because much need to know about T2DM. however, no need to say

so much about T2DM in the second paragraph of the introduction. maybe one or two sentences is

ok before the first paragraph. then the importance of the miRNA in diabetes and further

information about miRNA.

Answer: Thanks for the comments and suggestions, we made the corrections in the manuscript

according to the reviewer’s suggestions.


